
File No. 17-0255

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE AND ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE REPORT 
relative to the feasibility of installing solar shade structures over parking lots at Los Angeles 
Police Department (LAPD) facilities.

Recommendations for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Englander - Blumenfield):

1. NOTE and FILE the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power's (LADWP) report 
dated July 25, 2017 relative to the feasibility of installing solar shade structures over parking 
lots at LAPD facilities.

2. REQUEST the LADWP to report with an update on this issue.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

At a meeting held on November 7,2017, the Energy, Climate Change and Environmental Justice 
Committee considered a report from the LADWP in response to Motion (Englander - 
Blumenfield) relative to the feasibility of installing solar shade structures over parking lots at 
LAPD facilities. During the discussion of this item, representatives from the LADWP provided a 
verbal report on this issue and responded to related questions from the Committee members.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council 
approve the recommendations detailed above. This matter is now submitted to Council for its 
consideration.

Respectfully Submitted
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